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April 30, 2024 

 

 

Dear ECB Provisional Licensee: 

 

On July 20, 2023, the Alabama Sunset Committee, appointed by the Alabama Legislature, 

instructed the Alabama Board of Electrical Contractors to appear before them and answer 

questions from the Committee members concerning the Board’s operations. At that meeting, the 

Committee instructed the Board to eliminate the Provisional License category. 

Then, On February 20, 2024, Senate Bill 122 was introduced into the State Senate. SB 122 

directs the Board to continue to renew current provisional licenses annually. It directs the 

Provisional Licensee to submit an application and an application fee. On March 21, 2024, the bill 

was passed by the Senate and moved to the House of Representatives, where today it was passed 

with a vote of 101-0. 

The Board, Sunset Committee, and numerous Legislators fought for you to continue to be 

licensed as a provisional. You will receive a notification to renew your provisional license later 

in May 2024. Thank you for your patience and we are so glad you will be able to renew and 

continue to work in the electrical industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Keith E. Warren 

Executive Director 
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